[FEPARTMENT OF VETERANS AFFAIRS
pew Jersey Health Care System

September 30, 2008

Commander Gerard Walsh
Disabled American Veterans
Chapter 16

P.O. Box 6762

Bridgewater, NJ 08807

Dear Commander Walsh:
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you and the members of Disabled
American Veterans, Chapter 16, for your recent contribution to the Department of

Veterans Affairs, New Jersey Health Care System, Lyons Campus.

Your donation in the amount of $3,000.00 was deposited into the following accounts
as per your request:

" Account Number Description Amount
8805 Behavioral Lite Skills $ 400.00
8806 General Purpose $ 500.00
8832 Lyons Club House $ 100.00
8846 TV/VCR/Stereo $2,000.00

Our hospitalized veterans are very fortunate to be the recipients of the kindness that
you have bestowed to them. The funds deposited in the Behavioral Life Skills and
Lyons Club House account will be used to sponsor pizza parties. A 50” Plasma TV
will be purchased and installed in the Lyons Club House which is located in building
143. The television will provide numerous hours of diversional recreation for our
hospitalized veterans. As per your request, the funds deposited in the general purpose
account were earmarked for the purchase of canteen books. The canteen books will
be divided equally between the mental health program and the Disabled American
Veterans Service Representative, Mr. Morgan. Please be assured that your donation
was appreciated and beneficial to our hospitalized veterans.

Enclosed is your field service receipt verifying that your monetary donation was
deposited into general post fund account. Also enclosed are pictures of the
presentation of the check.
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